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GOZHB- 3rd March, 1947,
Dear 5irs,

in reply Lo your 19tter of the 2ath ultimo
addressed to MI'. Ferguson respecting your hopper barge
A NDROMTDE No.1", I regret tnr say that this Srclety has
no plans of main engines of this vessel.

It is un@erstond from the woclety's surveyor ab
varsellles that you have now pub forward & proposal for
repalring the exlsting anglnes, consisting prinoipally in
renewing the LP and HP cylinders and repairing the ir
cylinder feat by welding in accoerdance with a plen

which the burvaejyor has forwarded.

With regard thereto, 1 have the pleasure to 887

that the Marse 1les' osurveyor is bLelng informed that this
method of repalr could be approved provided additional mild
steal reinforcemants e fitted to the IP oylinder to his
gatisfaction.

yours faithfully,

clerik bm the

/ glassificaetion gommitter
Soclete Anonyme ngsude ,

11, Rue D'Aguesseau,
PARIS (8°).
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